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The pontoon flotilla for 2019 on Wapo/Bear Trap lakes will occur on the third Tuesday of the month during the summer.  The meeting point will be at Garfield Park and in front of the boat landing area at 5PM and will be held during favorable weather conditions.  The normal duration is a couple of hours.  The group tends to stay near the park so as to have access to the restroom facilities.   High winds, rough water, imminent bad weather such as rain and lightning would be cause to cancel.  

We ask every pontoon to bring a snack to share.  We also ask you to bring your own beverage, paper plates and napkins.

If you need to be picked up at the landing at Garfield, please be there around 4:45PM and stand at the end of the dock and wave.  Someone will pick you up.  For further details contact Betty Buck by e-mail: bettymar1968@gmail.com or phone 715-268-7568.

The following are the scheduled dates:
	Tuesday, June 18
	Tuesday, July 16
	Tuesday, August 20
	Tuesday, September 17

Please mark your calendars and consider to join in on this lake social event.

